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don’t think that anybody in this body understands that 
any more than Senator Schmit, Senator Beutler and myself 
and Senator Krer.er do. We know there are some differences 
in philosophy. We know that there are some problems as 
each of us view this bill from the way that we anticipate 
that it Is going to affect the people of the State of 
Nebraska. Now I suggest that this Is an important enough 
bill and an important enough issue that if the introducers 
do not want to sit down and discuss it privately, then I 
think we should discuss it en masse out here on the floor 
section by section. To indicate that this bill is not 
going to affect the people of this state in any type of 
situation except a large situation in the future is of 
course wrong. This is an important piece of legislation 
dealing with an important natural resource and if it takes 
two weeKS to discuss it out here then sobeit. I am will­
ing to do it and I'm not going to sit here and let this 
slide across simply to be a good guy and try to get to 
somebody else’s bills of the eight hundred or whatever 
it is w e ’ve got ahead of us. This piece of legislation, 
if its going to pass or if we are going to deal with It,
I think we need to deal with it and dissect it if nec­
essary and deal with it in as good a fashion as we pos­
sibly can whether we get to any of the others or not 
because I happen to think this is an important enough 
issue to spend that time on. So I would urge the adop­
tion of Senator Beutler’s suggestion to divide the 
question and really look at this issue section by sec­
tion.
PRESIDENT: Did any of you who had your lights on...
Senator Haberman, Kahle, Lamb, did any of you want to 
discuss the division thing? Senator Kahle.
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